
Friday 27th October 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

Please see information below about celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week
as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

5* STAR hygiene rating achieved 26.10.23 - WELL DONE to our CATERING TEAM!

Clocks go back 29.10.23

Vacancies ● Kitchen Assistant sought to join our busy Catering team. Hours of work 11.10am –
2.40pm Monday to Friday. Hourly rate of £10.50 per hour (pay award pending). Click
here for more information.

All Years ● Remembrance Day - In addition to the assemblies next week
which will focus on Remembrance, we will also be holding our
own Act of Remembrance around our flag pole on Friday 10th
November. As part of this, we plant wooden crosses with the
names of all of the men whose names are listed on the Groby
and Ratby War Memorials around our own campus flag pole.

https://brookvalegroby.com/librarian-vacancy/
https://brookvalegroby.com/librarian-vacancy/


Students who are a member of a uniformed organisation (Scouts, Guides, Armed or
Emergency Service Cadets, St. Johns Ambulance etc) are invited to wear their uniform
to school that day and to take part in this ceremony. Also, if student’s have a family
member whose name is on either of these war memorials, and would like to plant the
cross with their name on it, these students would be welcome to do so.

Students wishing to do either of these things should notify their Form Tutor, who will
contact Mr Godwin, as he is collating the list of those who would like to participate.

● Remembrance Day Poppy Appeal - students will have the opportunity to make a
donation in exchange for paper poppies, coloured wrist bands or reflective zip
poppies. The poppy items will be brought round during form time this coming week,
so students wishing to buy a poppy should bring in their cash donation from Monday.

● Lost Property - sadly we have again had a large number of lost property items passed
to Reception. Click here for this week’s new items of unclaimed lost property. Please
ensure your child’s items are named, such as the inside of their PE bag, pencil case
and clothing labels, so we can reunite students with lost items. Unclaimed items will
be donated to charity or recycled.

Year 8 ● Iceland Trip 2024 - a reminder that the next instalment payment is due on Arbor (see
Arbor Trips) by 31st October 2023.

Year 10 ● Berlin Trip 2024 - a reminder that the next instalment payment is due on Arbor (see
Arbor Trips) by 30th October 2023.

Year 10 and
Year 12

● Ski Trip 2025 - a reminder that the deadline for deposit payments on Arbor (see
Arbor School Shop) is 31st October 2023.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O2a7E8orErT7Bw3nU8fINsfrgT9owW83/view?usp=sharing

